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Dr. D:ug W. Cct: man November 2,-1998
- P.O. Box 968-

Mail Drop PE20
Richland, Washington 99352-0968..

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-508/98-201

Dear Mr. Coleman:

This letter refers to the inspection conducted on October 27-28,1998, at your Washington
Nuclear Project Unit 3 facility. The inspection included a review of activities to terminate
the Construction Permit No. CPPR-154 for your facility. The enclosed report presents the
results of that inspection.

Various aspects of your safety program were inspected ircluding selective examinations of
procedures and representative records, and interviews with personnel. Based on the
results of _this inspection, no significant safety issues were identified.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter
and its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

If there are any questions concerning this letter, please contact Mr. Marvin Mendonca of
my staff at (301) 415-1128.

Sincerely,

s
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:

Seymour H. Weiss, Director
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Nuclear Project Unit 3 facility. The inspection included a review of activities to terminate
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results of that inspection.
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y j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION!

"
2 WASHINGTON, D.C. 20666 4)o01 I

%*****# November 2, 1998

Mr. Doug W. Coleman
,

P.O. Box 968
Mail Drop PE20 |

Richland, Washington 99352-0968

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-508/98-201i

l.

Dear Mr. Coleman:

This letter refers to the inspection conducted on October 27-28, 1998, at your Washington
Nuclear Project Unit 3 facility. The inspection included a review of activities to terminate
the Construction Permit No. CPPR-154 for your facility. The enclosed report presents the

,

results of that inspection.

Various aspects of your safety program were inspected including selective examinations of
procedures and representative records, and interviews with personnel. Based on the
results of this inspection, no significant safety issues were identified,

in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter
and its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

If there are any questions concerning this letter, please contact Mr. Marvin Mendonca of
my staff at (301) 415-1128.

Sincerely,

4

; f

Seymour H. Weiss, Director
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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'cc:

Charles Butros
Washington Public Power Supply System
P.O. Box 1223
Mail Drop 760
Elma, Washington 98541-1223-

William A. Kiel
. Washington Public Power Supply System
~ P.O. Box 968
Mail Drop PE20

- Richland, Washington 99352-0968

Michael E. Mills -
' Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council
Department of Community, Trade and Economic Development
925 Plum St., SE, Bldg.4 '
P. O. Box 43172
Olympia, Washington 98504-3172

William Banks
' Grays Harbor Regional Planning Commission
2109 Sumner Avenue, Suite 202
Aberdeen, Washington 98520
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